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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Eric Peterson <erpeterson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 2:22 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Re: Notice of proposed changes to your electric service

[EXTERNAL] 

 
This proposal, if enacted, would grant PSE the highest residential electric rate among large utilities in the 
region. PSE rates are already among the highest in the area. 
 
As a basis for comparison (per kWh): 
PSE Current: $0.108902 
PSE Proposed: $0.112702 
Seattle City Light: $0.0999 - $0.1096 
Tacoma Power: $0.080704 
Snohomish County: $0.10414 
 
I encourage you to work strenuously to reject this proposed rate increase, which is just plain greedy.  
 
Thanks! 
Eric 
 
On Thu, Mar 11, 2021 at 2:04 PM Puget Sound Energy <pugetsoundenergy@pse.com> wrote: 

Learn more about these changes at pse.com.  
 

  

 

On December 9, 2020, we filed a power cost only rate case with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) requesting an 

adjustment to electric rates. A power cost only rate case adjusts the costs from 

the purchase and generation of electricity that are included in electric rates. 

If approved by the UTC, this filing requests an increase of $78.5 million in 

revenue and 3.67 percent in rates. You can comment on this filing during the 

virtual public hearing which will be held on Tuesday, April 20 at 6:00 p.m. To 

attend the virtual hearing, please visit pse.com/publichearing. 

To learn more about this filing and for the full notice please visit pse.com. 
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Please do not reply to this message. Replies to this message are routed to an unmonitored mailbox. 

 

Puget Sound Energy  

P.O. Box 97034  

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  

 


